
          
 
        
 
 

          
     

 
           

               
          

       
           

          
   

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Release: Immediate Contact: Karen Smith (202) 874-2108 

Treasurer of the United States Rosi Rios to Sign Currency at the
 
Bureau of Engraving and Printing (BEP)
 

Treasurer of the United States, Rosie Rios, will sign currency notes/sheets at the BEP 
between 10:00 a.m. and 12 noon on Friday, December 16, 2011. This event is free and open 
to the public. Reservations are not required. Visitors participating in this event may 
exchange older series $1 notes for new notes, or purchase uncut sheets/individual notes in 
the BEP’s Visitor Center for signature. Please note that there is a limit of two items per 
person for Treasurer Rios's signature. The BEP is located at 14th & C Streets, SW, 
Washington, DC 20228. 
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